
From: Rene Trudeau
To: Kelly Bacon (CD)
Subject: Fwd: Discrepancy in naming for notice of sepa action
Date: Thursday, June 9, 2022 11:57:40 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the Kittitas County network. Do not click
links, open attachments, fulfill requests, or follow guidance unless you recognize the sender
and have verified the content is safe.

 

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Rene Trudeau <rene@gravitymarine.com>
Date: Thu, Jun 9, 2022 at 11:40 AM
Subject: Discrepancy in naming for notice of sepa action
To: <kelly.bacon.cd@kittitas.wa.us>

Good morning Kelly,
The reference number for the notice of sepa action regarding nunally holdings subdivision is
not on the county website. I have included a picture of the notice and with ref. number circled
in red. It makes it difficult to find the material referenced in this notice if it doesn’t exist under
the given number on the counties website. Is the notice incorrect or the counties website?

Thank you for your help 
Rene Trudeau 
1311 Strande Rd, Ellensburg, WA 98926
9075383890
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